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From: David Raasch
To: planadmin
Cc: Marcoux, Rocky; Bauman, Robert; Mayor Tom Barrett; doughagerman@gmail.com; famdett@wi.rr.com
Subject: Proposed rezoning of 1550 North Prospect Avenue
Date: Sunday, June 12, 2016 1:55:32 PM


To All Concerned Parties;  It is my privelege to register my opposition to the proposed zoning change of
the above designated property. A 202 unit building is much too large for the size of the lot. The impact
of that many residential units on the neighborhood in terms of parking and street congestion by
residents,moving vans,delivery vehicles,refuse trucks and emergency vehicles during and after
constuction will have a very negative affect on a lovely neighborhood,especially in light of another large
apartment building already apparently approved for the 1300 block on North Prospect Avenue.    
Respectfully Submitted  David L. Raasch 1522 North Prospect Avenue Milwaukee Wi. 53202  414-988-
2566                                                                                                 
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